
 
 

Hello Parents/Guardians of our potential campers!  

We are very excited to begin our application process for our 2015 summer camp program at Camp 

LIGHT!  Camp will be held for 5 weeks this summer:  Tues, Wed and Thurs June 16-18 and June 23-25, 

July 14-16, July 21-23, and July 28-30, from 9am to 4pm.  Applications are open to youth ages 6 -17 with 

chronic illnesses, physical disabilities, and other medical conditions, as well as at risk youth. Campers 

attend at no cost to the families. 

We held our first summer camp weeks in 2014 and had an incredible time!  Our programs revolved 

around nature and exploration, arts and crafts, outdoor games, teaching environmental responsibility 

through reduce, reuse, recycle, sensory fun, music, and lots of dancing!  Our goals were to teach 

teamwork, leadership, inclusion, following direction, and to just have FUN!  

We will continue some of the successful programs from last year and have even more fun in store this 

year!  We will be working with therapy animals, focusing on self esteem and anti-bullying, music 
therapy, and more! 

Please go to our website at www.creativeworksfarm.org to apply online for summer camp 2015.  You 

can also print an application from the website to fill out and mail to:  Creative Works Farm/Camp LIGHT  

528 Rock Mountain Lane, Crimora, VA 24431.  (This is our mailing address.  The address to camp is 107 
Creative Works Lane, Waynesboro, VA 22980).   

 Once your application has been submitted, we should contact you via email or phone to confirm we 

have received it.  If you do not receive a confirmation, please reach out to us so we can make sure we 

get the application.  After we receive the application, we will set up at time to meet you at camp to 

learn more about the applicant and answer any questions you may have.  During the interview, we will 

determine what weeks the camper is available (first choice and alternative week). We will also have a 

required medical form and other paperwork that will be required before camp begins.   

If you have any questions about Camp LIGHT or the application process, please call Kelly at (540)290-
2333 or email kelly@creativeworksfarm.org.  Thanks for your interest in Camp LIGHT! 
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